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Join us at the Chattanooga Golf & Country Club 
  

Thursday, August 15th 

beginning at 6:00 p.m. 

as our CADS 2019—2020 Program year will kick off with 
  

Mr. Eric Engle, TOSHA Industrial Hygienist                 

bringing the first continuing education lecture  

on TOSHA’s Dental LEP, which will include the 

topic of Bloodborne Pathogens.  

 
 

 

NEWSLETTER     

 Thank you to this month’s Sponsor: 

     President      President–elect        Secretary     Treasurer  Executive Director 

     Mark McOmie          Andy McDaniel        Chad Eslinger      Marie Farrar          Rhonda Jones 

      423.899.1112             423.266.8614        423.238.4090      423-531-4533           423.886.9191 

Volume XXX, Issue I 
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Daniel Holisinger 
(with his wife Sadie) 

 

And quite competitive!           
As seen with, K.C. Dyer ‘s daughter, 
at CPH’s Corn-hole competition, and      
Tandem’s Civil Axe, which did turn 

into a throwing competition! 

James Dugan, Jr. 
(with his wife Lee) 

Glen Wilson: Membership Benefits, 
Mitch Baldree: TDA Trustee,      

Charles McBrayer: Past-President,    
Joe Payne: Peer Review & Bylaws,   

K.C. Dyer: Community Dental Health, 
Kevin Bryant: ADA Delegate,      

Mark McOmie: President 



3 

CADS would like to thank Dr. Charles McBrayer 

for leading us in a great year as our              

CADS 2018-19 President.   

 We look forward to another promising and   

productive year with Dr. Mark McOmie as our 

2019—2020. President. 

CADS 2017—2018 President David Champion, 

with his wife Mrs. Patty Champion. 

CADS 2016—2017 President Brian Schenck, 

with his wife Dr. Yvette Burns. 

Congratulations TDA Fellowship Award Recipients 
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Life Member  

recipients for  

2018- 

2019 
Greg Osmundsen 

Jim Holloway 

Dale Kennedy 

A very special thank you to our 2018 - 2019 Program Chair, Ken Ran-

dal (L) for a great CE line-up, and to Beth Felts Randall (C/L) for be-

ing an amazing hostess and organizer as our New Dentist Representa-

tive for CADS in 2016 - 2019.                                                                            

Pictured with Suzanne and Chuck Felts and Charles McBrayer (C-R) 

Craig Walker 

William Pryor 

Chuck Felts 
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President’s Message: 

Dr. Mark McOmie 
 

We have been hard at work this summer working in organized dentistry to benefit 
dentistry in the Chattanooga area and dentistry as a whole. We will be rolling out a 
new website and a new logo, the first week of August. I think you will find this 
website to be simple to navigate. The website will never be “done” it will always 
be changing to meet the needs of the members of CADS. One of the great new 
things will be the ability to RSVP and pay for the meetings on our website. This is a 
huge step forward and should make our lives easier. I know I have forgotten to 
RSVP to meetings before and have not attended because of this. Now you will be 
able to RSVP and pay for one meeting, or you can go ahead and pay for the entire 
year and get one meeting for free. I encourage everyone to go ahead and pay for 

the year upfront. Then you don’t have to worry about remembering to pay each month, it will already be 
taken care of.  
 

I have had the opportunity to meet and talk with the dental assisting and dental hygiene directors at Chatta-
nooga State. I have also met with the directors at Miller Motte. I have been to both schools and lectured to 
the students as well. One thing both programs have in common is the desire to produce excellent profes-
sionals. Chattanooga State has a Trios scanner and they are excited to include this in their training. The 
teachers at both schools really want to know how to train their students better. They want their students to 
be prepared when they enter the work force. There is a new program director at Miller Motte who is deter-
mined to turn their program around. If either program contacts your office, take a moment to talk to them 
and help them help us have better trained new employees. Take a student in your office, if asked, and help 
them learn dentistry. This is a symbiotic relationship for us and the schools. 
 

Our CADS New Dentist Rep, Daniel Holsinger, had a wonderful new dentist social back in June at the lake. It 
was a successful evening that was sponsored by Oral Arts Dental Lab. We had around 40 in attendance; the 
party lasted until around midnight.  It was great to see so many young and excited dentists making friends 
and talking shop. 
 

James Dugan, from Athens, is our CADS Program Director this year. He has an amazing line up that reads like 
an all-star team of dental lecturers. I am impressed that he could get so many big names to come to Chatta-
nooga for a short evening lecture. He has done a great job! Register online and come enjoy some wonderful 
continuing education, while getting to know your colleagues a little better.  

Mark McOmie, DDS 

CADS President 2019 - 2020 

2018 - 2019 Chattanooga State 

Foundation’s CADS Dental        

Hygienist Scholarship            

Recipient Kristian Hughes, 

with Dr. Mark McOmie. 
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P.O. Box 841     
Chickamauga, GA   30707 
CADS@peacecom.net 

2019-2020 Membership Lecture Dates 
Chattanooga Golf & Country Club 

Registration and social hour begins at 5:00 pm, and lecture starts at 6:00 pm  

Tuesday, September 10 Dr. Tom Dudney – “What’s a Dentist to Do?: Diagnosis, Treatment Options and 

Rehabilitation of Difficulty & Unusual Cases”  

Tuesday, October 8 Dr. Bob Lowe – “Restorative Dentistry 2019 Revolutionary Technologies & 

Tuesday, November 12 
Dr. Susan McMahon - “Just do it…..Better!” Solutions for  better restora-

tions, better work flow and better well being for dentists and teams using to-
days technology, materials, techniques and equipment. 

Thursday, December 5 
Holiday Social at Manker-Patton Tennis Club                                      

(CADS Members Only, NO CE) 

Tuesday, January 14 

Dr. Novy – “How to Eat Candy”  Depriving cariogenic bacteria of sugar is the 

cornerstone of traditional caries management, yet the science of CAMBRA 
(Caries Management By Risk Assessment) takes cariology to a whole new lev-
el.  If you’re still telling patients to, “Brush, floss, and use fluoride toothpaste” 
you’re going to be surprised by the myriad of treatment options available to-

Tuesday, February 11 Dr. Auster - TBA 

Tuesday, March 10 
Dr. Flax – “Contemporary Cosmetic Dentistry-- Predictable Principles that 

Facilitate and Replicate the Smiles of Our Patients”  

Tuesday, April 14 Mike Dvorak, TDA Executive Director  - Officer Installation and Awards & 
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Next CADS Board Meeting:    

August 19th at 6:00 p.m.  

Broad Street Grille 

Prepay for the year now and you will!  

That’s right!  Eight CE Meetings for the price of seven!   

 

8 meetings w/ dinner (at $50 per) is $400 your prepay is only $350 

8 meetings ONLY (at $20 per, except August) is $160                 

your prepay is only $140 

Must be received by the deadline, August 15th 

 

Make your Pre-Paid checks payable to: 

 

CADS 

P.O. Box 841 

Chickamauga, GA  30707 

Thank you to our April New Dentist Event sponsor,                         

Tandem Financial and Bryan Kelly for your hosting                           

our night at Civil Axe! 

Thank you to CPH Advisors 

for a fun corn-hole       

tournament for our    

Member’s Social Event     

at Naked River Brewer.  

Complete with trophies! 



8 

August 15, 2019 CADS Membership Meeting                                     

All team members are welcome! 

For 2 Hours of Continuing Education Credit  

*There is no dinner served at the August meeting* 

Please pre-register no later than August 12th 

If paying via credit card: 

Please email CADS at CADS@peacecom.net to reserve your spot by the deadline listed above,        

including the names of all those attending.                                                                                  

Credit card payments will be made at the door, and a $1.50/per person fee will be applied. 

(Be advised that once you reserve a spot,  

you will be required to pay the registration fee, even if you are not able to come to the meeting). 

If paying via check: 

Please complete the following information and mail this page along with check to the address below: 

CADS                                                                                                                         

P.O. Box 841                                                                                                                 

Chickamauga, GA 30707 
 

Name of dental practice: 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Name(s) of those attending: (Please print legibly - use back of sheet to add more names if needed) 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Registration Fees Per Person:                                                                                                

$50.00 Member/Staff                                                                                                          

(Full year price is $350 per member—this price gives you one meeting for free—excludes the Holiday Social) 

Eric Engle, TOSHA Industrial Hygienist, will present on TOSHA’s Dental LEP,  

which will include the topic of Bloodborne Pathogens. 

Thursday, August 15th, 2018 at 6:00 pm 

*Registration will open at 5:00 pm 

Chattanooga Golf and Country Club 

Valet parking available 
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Your profile picture makes a difference! 

Did you know that when patients go to “Find A Dentist” they 

are more likely to click on the one that has a profile picture 

and skip over the ones that do not??? 

So say cheese! The patients, ADA, TDA and CADS would like 

to see your smile!  You are your best advertisement!  Too 

shy? Put up your office team picture or logo! Remember:  no 

pic may mean no click!  We would love to have CADS with 

100% ADA Profile updated participation!                            

http://ebusiness.ada.org/myada/myada.aspx 

Thank you!  ~ Rhonda 

 MMTC Dental Assisting Diploma Program  

The Core Values of Miller-Motte Technical College, (Ancora Education)  are com-

prised of 4 main values. The 4 core values that MMTC is founded on are Custom-

er Service, Growth, Innovation and Integrity.   

The Dental Assisting Dental Program strives to grow in innovation and integrity, 

while educating on customer service and exhibiting customer service to our em-

ployer partners. 

In May 2019 MMTC, welcomed a new Program Director, Tiffany Blevins.  Tiffany came to MMTC from a background in General Den-

tistry and Orthodontics.  Tiffany is passionate about the Dental Profession and about mentoring upcoming professionals in the Den-

tal field.   

The MMTC Dental program offers many opportunities for both students and local dental offices.  Students are in school for almost a 

year before they are sent out into the field. They also have the opportunity to shadow in five different specialty offices. We are 

holding our students to high standards in the classroom, as well as in your offices. 

We believe that communication is the key to any successful experience for an extern site and for each student.  We have a plan in 

place to ensure that communication is frequent and consistent.   

A few things about our program are as follows. Our Program is accredited through the Accrediting Commission of Career Schools 

and Colleges (ACCSC) as well as Tennessee Higher Education Commission (THEC). MMTC is Nationally and State Accredited. Stu-

dents are to complete 750 hours in the classroom before we send them to their Externship practicum where they will be responsi-

ble for accruing 330 hours of hands on experience in a Dental Office. Our students are certified in Radiology, as well as CPR, and 

First-Aid.  

Stepping into the Program Director role for Miller-Motte Technical College was very exciting. There are many changes taking place 

in our program, we are confident this will make the program excel. Recently several stops have been made at local dental offices, 

asking for input on the program, requesting feedback for any changes that offices feel are necessary but also, inquiring what the 

community felt were the strong points in our program in the past. Anything that MMTC has been given has been further reviewed 

and put into consideration. The MMTC Dental program has so many opportunities for both students and offices and we are so excit-

ed to be able to share this with the Chattanooga community.  

Our students are excited and eager to learn. We want to create the best opportunities for their future in Dentistry .We feel passion-

ate about Dentistry and are hopeful that it shines through us everyday and it is our hope to be able to pass that passion along to 

each student by educating these future assistants and sending them to all of you. We are very excited for these new changes to the 

program and I look forward to meeting more Dental practices in Chattanooga metro area. 
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Thank you to our sponsors 
who help provide quality CE and outreach support for our members: 


